
Volunteer  service  trips
subject of talk
This month’s South Lake Tahoe AAUW speaker will be talking
about volunteer service trips to Central America.

South Tahoe locals Liz and Bill Gieg will discuss their 25
years of experience leading medical mission trips to Central
America, and AAUW member Lisa Dernbach will share highlights
from  her  volunteer  experience  installing  water  wells  in
Guatemala.

The free event — which is open to everyone — is March 14 at
10am in the board room at Lake Tahoe Community College.

RSVP to 530.542.8748.

 

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/03/volunteer-service-trips-subject-of-talk/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2015/03/volunteer-service-trips-subject-of-talk/

